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Mr. C. J. Paperiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn,.IL 60137

Dear Mr. Paperiello:

References (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2) NRC Letter C. J. Paperiello to
D. A. Wells, February 1, 1984

(3) Letter, W. H. Jens to C. J. Paperiello,-
January 4, 1984, EF 2- 6 6 7 73, " Detroit
Edison's Response to Inspection Report
No. 50-341/83-24"

Subject: Detroit Edison's Response to Inspection Report
No. 50-341/83-24, Open Item 16, Appendix A

In response to your letter of February 1, 1984,
(Reference 2) Detroit Edison will incorporate numerical
values into the EALs. These values will represent the

| instrument readings the operator will use in determining an
emergency classification. Edison has discussed this
response (Reference 3) to Item 16, Appendix A, with
M. Phillips and J. Patterson of your office and clarified
the issue. This action will be completed prior to fuel
load.

We will keep you informed of the completion of all Appendix
A open items required for fuel load so that a timely,
re-inspection can be performed by your group.

Should you have any further questions, please contact
Mr. Lewis P. Bregni (313) 586-5083.

28 Sincerely,84j3{0
G

cc: P. M. Bryon
R. C. Knop
USNRC, Document Control Desk

Washington, D.C. 20555
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